
 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

Can you believe that Christmas is approaching? This first term has gone so 
quickly and we know that everyone will be looking forward to a break.  

We want to thank you for your continued support of the school and of 
your child’s right to a full-time and high quality education. Thank you to all 
of our school staff who work tirelessly to ensure that your children make 
accelerated progress, feel safe and grow as people.  

We wish you all the happiest of Christmases and want to 
remind you that we are here if you need us.  

There are a number of events coming up—it’s always busy at 
Christmas!  

Here are some key ones:  

18th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

19th December: Reindeer Run 

20th December: Church Service, half day & last day of school 

Please make sure you are aware of any timings or additional 
information for these by looking at your other letters.  

Reindeer Run 

Your child has 
brought home a 
Reindeer Run 
sponsorship form to support local 
Phyllis Tuckwell hospices.  

Your child will be running like a 
reindeer around our school grounds 
on Thursday 19th December.  

On this day, please send your child 
in wearing mufti that they can run 
in.  

We are supporting this fantastic 
cause after our school community 
has experienced bereavements.  

If you need help with any 
bereavements, please access 
support from places like: https://
www.cruse.org.uk/ 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Wednesday 18th December, it is Christmas 
Jumper Day!  

On this day, your child is encouraged to come to 
school in a Christmas jumper, with their normal 
school trousers or skirt.  

They can wear a Christmas accessory too!  

Your child can also have a Christmas lunch on this 
day. You do not need to pre-order. Children will 
order on the morning as normal.  

If your child has a special diet, they will be given a 
safe Christmas dinner.  

There won’t be 
another food option 
for the children on 
that day.  

We can’t wait to see 
you sparkle and shine!  



HAF programme 

Connect4Communities runs a number of holiday clubs 
which can alleviate pressure for working parents 
during holidays. Please follow the QR code or search 
for Connect4Communities to find more information.  

Please be aware that, whilst some clubs have costs 
associated, many will provide subsidised places 
depending on your personal circumstances.  

 

Christmas can be a difficult time for families for 
lots of different reasons. Please let us know if there 
is anything that we can do to make your holiday 
together easier.  

 



 



Key Dates 

December:  

W/C 2nd: SATs practice Year 6 

W/C 9th: NSPCC workshops year 5 & 6 

Thursday 12th: We Are Guardians mobile dome Year 6 

Friday 13th: Talavera Treat—selected children  

Wednesday 18th: Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas lunch 

Thursday 19th: Santa Run in school 

Friday 20th: Church service  

Friday 20th: Half day for last day of term 

Saturday 21st December-Sunday 5th January: Christmas holidays 

January 

Monday 6th: INSET day 

Tuesday 7th: Children’s first day back in school 






